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1 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of The Ladies’ College 
 
Elizabeth College have shared with us the very sad news that one of their students died on Sunday. We 
extend our heartfelt sympathies to his family and friends who are in our thoughts and prayers.  
   
I am aware that the student and his family are known to many in The Ladies’ College community, and it 
will be extremely difficult to come to terms with what has happened. We will seek to provide support to 
those in our school community who have been affected; time for quiet reflection, or time to talk.  
   
Our College Counsellor, Miss Lindsay, is also available should any student wish to speak to her 
individually or as a group. Appointments can be made as long as we are aware and a quiet word or email 
to a tutor or Year Co-ordinator, or any adult, will be acted upon in confidence. Elizabeth College also 
have counsellors from the Educational Psychology Service available this week and any girls who are 
taught there are welcome to access this support.  
 
Kindness, love and positive relationships are what makes life so special. They are also the things that 
make grief so hard to deal with. My heartfelt condolences go to all who are grieving at this very sad time.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ashley Clancy 
Principal 


